
To whom it may concern, 
I am writing to voice my support for house bill H7382.  This bill will help to free up badly needed 
space for students.  I am a Realtor and am familiar with our current (lack of) housing problems, 
and this can only help to that end 
 

If you live in RI, use your home address as legislators like to hear from constituents. 
 
Sean Hevenor  
135 Lantern Lane  
North Kingstown,  RI 02852 
 


